
P.O. Box 3327
Charleston, WV 25333

Spring 2013

Contact us at 866-WV-WOODS or 
visit BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

Do You Want More Information
on Beyond The Backyard?

Save the Date & Join us at our 

Beyond the Backyard will be hosting an 
Outdoor Adventure Camp at Coonskin Park in 
Charleston, WV on Saturday, June 22, 2013. 
All the details for a fun day of fishing, archery, 
hunting techniques and much more are being 
organized.

 
Stay tuned, all the details will be released on 
our website: www.beyondthebackyard.org and 
our facebook page at  
www.facebook.com/beyondthebackyard.   

Calling all volunteers  
If you would like to volunteer for this event, please call Christy Scott at 1-866-WV-WOODS or 
email cscott@wvpersonalinjury.com.

VISIT US AT BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

Check us out online at beyondthebackyard.org to volunteer, donate, join, or tell a friend!

VISIT US AT BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

A  special one-day youth spring 
gobbler season will be held on 
Saturday, April 20, 2013.
The bag limit is one bearded 
turkey and the harvested bird will 
count toward the hunter’s annual 
bag limit. Only shotguns using 
shot size no larger than #4 or 
smaller than #7½ are legal. 

Youth hunters:
Must be at least 8 and less than 18 
years old; youth hunters age 15-17 
must comply with all licensing 
requirements. 

Youth hunters (age 8-14) must be 
accompanied by a licensed adult 
who cannot carry a gun or a bow 
and must remain close enough to 
render advice and assistance.

2013 Spring Gobbler Season 
Regulations:
Statewide:  April 22-May 18, 2013                 
Season Limit: 2 bearded turkeys
Shooting hours: ½ hour before 
sunrise to 1 p.m. 

It is illegal to:
• have an uncased firearm or a  
  bow in your possession in the  
  woods after 1 p.m.
• hunt with dogs
• use electronic calls
• hunt with the use of bait
• take more than one bearded  
  turkey per day 

Information and more details can 
be found at www.wvdnr.org

Youth Spring Gobbler Season
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To receive this newsletter by email, call 866-WV-WOODS or email us at cscott@beyondthebackyard.org Be sure to fan our Facebook page, where you can receive news and enter contests too!

Bait
Flowers 
Blinds 
Season

Catfish
Spring 
Clucks 
Treestand

Fishing 
Turkey

Using the list below, find the words that are 
hidden in the jumble.

SMOKE HOLE RESORT’S 2nd Annual EASTER EGG HUNT will be held on March 30, 2013 this year!  So many FUN, 
FREE Activities that include: Golden Eggs with $50, Easter Basket Decorating Contest, FREE Hay & Pony Rides, 
FREE Face Painting, FREE Games and Cash, Coins, Candy and Coupons hidden in the eggs!! The Trout Pay Pond 
will be open - $4.50/lb. Concessions available for purchase. Must be 12 and under to participate in the Egg 
Hunt. Deadline to enter is March 27th and you may register online @ www.smokeholeresort.com  or call 1-800-
828-8478.  

Member Spotlight

Thank You!

Fan Us and Stay Up-To-Date
Beyond The Backyard is asking all of its members to become a fan of our organization on Facebook.  This is a 
great way for us to share stories and photographs of our outdoor adventures.  This also allows us to keep all 
of our members up-to-date on events around the mountain state. We also post all of our hunting and fishing 
adventures on YouTube.  If you would like to check out some of our videos, simply go to www.youtube.com 
and search ‘Beyond The Backyard.’  Once you are there, be sure to subscribe to our page.  You can find quick-
links to our Facebook and YouTube accounts at beyondthebackyard.org.  This is another way that we can stay 
connected and keep your family active in the outdoors! 

Outdoor Events

Without the support 
of our generous 
sponsors, Beyond the 
Backyard would not  
be possible.  
 
Thank you to our 
sponsors for your 
continued support!

Name:  Hunter Stephen Seminsky
Born: July 14, 2003Lives in:  Follansbee, WV

4th Grader at Wellsburg Primary School 
Siblings: Kaitlynne Seminsky, Jake, Jess, Justin

& Ashly 
Parents: Steve Seminsky & Meshelle Seminsky

and Susan & Ken GehringerActivities:  Hunting, Archery, Muzzleloading, 

Fishing, Camping, Cub Scouts, Baseball, 

Wellsburg Colts Football, AKC Beagle trials, and 

basically anything outdoorsFavorite Food:  Bear Cubes
Favorite Hobby:  Hunting
Favorite TV Show:  Alaska State Troopers

Hunter has a true passion for the outdoors, 

especially hunting.  He is a true sportsman!

Hunter Stephen Seminsky

Would you like to be  
the next kid featured in  
our member spotlight?   

 
Sign up at: 

www.beyondthebackyard.org

The  
Trophy 
Room

Beyond the Backyard receives 
pictures from our members each 
week of their outdoor activities 
and most recent hunts.   We 
have started a new photo album 
called the “Trophy Room” and 
would like to share a few with 
you.   If you would like to add 
your picture to the trophy room, 
please email them to cscott@
beyondthebackyard.org or post 
them to www.facebook.com/
beyondthebackyard.     
Hope you enjoy!

Phillip Clark

Kyra Beth Romine
Hunter Huffman

David Moore
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